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We would like to wish 

everyone a very Merry 

Christmas and a happy 

and peaceful New Year. 

ADVENT FAYRE 

Don’t forget to come along and support Our 

Lady & Saint Werburgh’s parish and school 

PTA Advent Fayre, at 1pm, this Saturday.  

It’s a wonderful community event.  The chil-

dren have been busy preparing the reindeer 

food for one of the many stalls.   

Craft 

Creations by our wonderful children. 

 

 
Staff Changes 

A very warm welcome to Christine 

who has joined us to cover Stacey 

whilst on her Maternity Leave, lets 

all make her feel very welcome.  

Christine is a very qualified and 

experienced playworker, who I’m 

sure will be a real asset to the 

team. 

Friendship Hands 

Reminders 

Could all parents please ensure that if 

your child is off school, on a day they 

are due to come to Wise Owls, that you 

let us know. 

As part of preparing for the flu season 

we will be reminding the children 

about the importance of washing their 

hands in order to reduce the chances of 

spreading  flu/cold viruses. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fhddfhm.com%2Fimages%2Fadvent-candle-clipart-4.gif&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fhddfhm.com%2Fclip-art%2Ffree-clipart-advent-wreath.html&docid=u-1tF9JqBh8DjM&tbnid=QC4DN3xQXjZgfM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwintPWcpu7XAhXH16

